
What’s Happening in 2018?

Our work zone has expanded past Memorial Drive up to 5 Avenue N.W. to accommodate the 
construction of pedestrian and cyclist improvements, and to add an additional northbound 
lane up to 5 Avenue N.W.

•	Lanes will be narrowed on Crowchild Trail, north of Memorial Drive to make room for 
the addition of one northbound lane.

•	Work on the new northbound Crowchild Trail ramp to eastbound Memorial Drive will 
begin.

•	New pathway along east side of Crowchild Trail from Kensington Road to 21 Street N.W. 
will be constructed.

•	New signalized pedestrian crossing at Parkdale Boulevard and Kensington Road will be 
installed.

•	New pathway along the south side of Kensington Road from Crowchild Trail to Parkdale 
Boulevard will be constructed.

•	Bridge work over and south of the Bow River will continue.

Removing Median Along Crowchild Trail

Here’s what you can expect this year:


